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Heller 
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) offered the following remarks following the White House announcement of a compromise regarding the controversial contraceptive mandates.

“The federal government has absolutely no right to force religious groups to provide coverage for contraceptive products. This speaks to just how intrusive the healthcare law really is. Expanding the federal government’s role in providing healthcare does not provide the answers we need. Businesses can no longer afford the disastrous consequences of the Obama administrations choices,” said Senator Heller. 
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